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Dear Members,

ONE HUNDRED 
YEARS AND STILL 
GOING STRONG

We are pleased to send you this special 
Convention issue of The Mail Handler. I 
want to take the time to thank all of the 
Mail Handler delegates who participated 
in this historic event, as we celebrated the 
100th Anniversary of the NPMHU. A spe-
cial thank you goes out to all of the Union 
officers and representatives who served on 
the various Committees to ensure that the 
business of the Convention was properly 
taken care of.

As you will see from the various articles 
enclosed, there were a number of impor-
tant items of business to attend to at this 
Convention, including: nominations for 
the election of your national officers, con-
stitutional amendments to debate and vote 
on, and resolutions to guide, educate and 
inform the membership on a number of 
critical issues, just to name a few. All in 
all, it was a very busy week, but also a very 
productive one.

I wish to thank the delegates for their 
faith in me, as I was reelected by accla-
mation to another four-year term. At the 
Convention I pledged to work just as hard 
during this term, as I have during the past 
ten years to keep this great Union mov-
ing forward. It is not a one man show 
however, and I am fortunate to have the 

help and support of NPMHU Officers, 
and members from around the country. 
We have a number of challenges that lie 
ahead, and we are preparing to meet those 
challenges head on. Working together, we 
will continue to move forward with the 
proud tradition of excellent representation 
that has embodied the NPMHU for the 
past 100 years.

Looking now to some of the immediate 
concerns on the horizon, as has been pre-
viously communicated to the field, we are 
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